
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
I	pray	this	message	finds	you	all	at	
peace	and	that	you	are	enjoying	our	
fantastic	Florida	weather.	May	God	
bless	you	with	sunny	skies	and	
warm	breezes	wherever	you	are!	I	
noticed	this	morning	that	all	our	
latest	copies	of	"The	Upper	Room,	
are	already	gone,	and	it's	only	May	
2nd!	"The	Upper	Room"	is	a	daily	devotional	filled	with	
scriptures	and	reflections	for	every	day	of	the	month.	
We	at	Trinity	encourage	you	to	engage	in	a	devotional	
practice,	and	would	love	to	order	more	issues.	If	you	
would	like	a	copy	of	The	Upper	Room,	please	contact	
Anne	Pappas	at	office@trinityjb.org,	and	we	will	order	
more	copies.	The	beginning	of	summer	is	a	great	time	to	
begin	a	new	season	of	Discipleship!	
	
Know	always	that	God	loves	you!	
Anil	


